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Docket No.'50-457

Commonwealth Edison Company
ATTN: Mr. Cordell Reed

Vice President
Post Office Box 767
Chicago, IL 60690

,

Gentlemen:

By letter dated July 6, 1984, Commonwealth Edison Company (CECO) was notified
that a Construction Appraisal Team (CAT) inspection would start at the Braidwood
Station on July 30,.1984. As I have since discussed with members _of your staff,
a decision has been made to postpone the CAT inspection at Braidwood.

You will be advised when the CAT inspection is rescheduled for Braidwood. If

not already accomplished, the information requested by our July 6,1984, letter
should be forwarded to Mr. Keshishian.

Should you have any questions, contact W. L. Forney of this office.

Sincerely,

"Orlainal Sigr.cd by C. E. Horclius"
,

C. E. Norelius, Director
Division of Reactor Projects

cc: D. L. Farrar, Director
of Nuclear Licensing

M. Wallace, Project Manager
D. Shamblin, Construction

Superintendent
J. F. Gudac, Station

Superintendent
DMB/ Document Control Desk (RIDS)
Resident Inspector, RIII Braidwood -

Resident Inspector, RIII Byron
Phyllis Dunton, Attorney

General's Office, Environmental
Control Division

Jane Whicher, Esq.
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